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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week seems to have gone in a flash - I can’t believe that next week is the last week before 

half term! We are still awaiting our draft report from Ofsted. As soon as I am able to, I will share 

it with you.  

This week, our girls football team competed in the Y5/6 Dudley Girls Football League, playing 

against Fairhaven and Church of the Ascension. The girls played really well, drawing their first 

game, 0-0, and, unfortunately, losing their second game, 0-1. Mr Johnson was very pleased with 

how they played as a team. Thank you, girls, for representing Bromley Hills so positively.  

A reminder that we are sending attendance letters to parents/carers where attendance has 

dropped below 95%. This is to inform you that, if your child’s attendance continues to fall, then 

it may hit the trigger for persistent absence, which is below 90%. Children’s attendance is 

monitored by the DfE and all figures are sent to the DfE on a daily basis. It is therefore imperative 

that we work together to ensure that all children are in school as much as possible, in order to 

receive a good education. Thank you for your support in this matter.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 
                February 

Tues 11th – Safer Internet Day 

Mon 17th – Fri 21st – Half Term 

                   March 

Wed 5th Last Swimming Lesson for 

Class 5B 

Thurs 6th - World Book Day 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 3.45pm 

– 6pm 

Wed 12th First Swimming lesson 

for class 5/6K / Last lesson for 

Class 3/4L 

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 

7pm 

Wed 19th First swimming lesson for 

Class 3H 

Fri 11th April – End of term  

 

 

Sports success 

Well done to Oliver Hadlington who, after 

competing with his Athletics club Dudley & 

Stourbridge Harriers in the Sports hall 

indoor athletics league over the winter 

period, did really well and was one of only 

2 children from the club that qualified and 

was chosen to represent Herefordshire and 

Worcestershire in the regional finals on 

Sunday, where he competed in the hurdles 

relay, 4x1 relay race and standing long 

jump which was a great achievement.  

Well done, Oliver.  

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

1349 
Earth 

1135 

Safer internet day 

This year’s theme is: ‘Too good to be true’ – 

Protecting yourself and others from scams 

online.  

With the increase in online use, it is imperative 

that we educate children not only about the 

advantages of online use but also the pitfalls of 

the internet, where scams are prevalent. It is all 

about protecting yourself and others.   

At the same time, it is also important to educate 

children about online bullying, which seems to be 

common with some groups of children.  

 

Fire 

1275 

Water 

1248 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 93%                                    

Class RL – 94%                               

Class 1B – 95%                                            

Class 1/2F – 96%                                           

Class 2T – 97%                                             

Class 3H – 94%                                          

Class 3/4L – 93%                                          

Class 4N – 98%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 99% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 96%   

 Well done to class 6B for             

99% attendance this week! 
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